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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am hereby confirming that Dr. José M. Rocha Rios from Universidad Anahuac 
Mexico Norte has served as a peer-reviewer for the Chemical Engineering Journal
(CEJ). Specifically, he has reviewed this paper on December 2011. The journal
values Dr. Rocha Rios’ services. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions related to this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Marc A. Deshusses  
Professor 
Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering 
Co-Editor, Chemical Engineering Journal 

 
 


